
New pavement in front of 
Vejlesøparken  1 

  
 

From  November 6th a major project of refurbishing pavement in front of block 1 will occur. 

The work will start from the northern part of the area – outside the municipal offices, and initially be 
blocking off the first 6 parking slots. 

First road block will be in effect from Thursday November 2nd. 

The northern driveway entrance, thus, will be blocked completely off for passing thru. 

During the entire duration of the project, only a limited number of parking slots will be available. It is 
therefore my recommendation to only use the large parking area across the street during this time. 

Parking slots reserved for disabled persons vehicles, will be available at all times, but with slots allocated on 
a revolving basis, as work progress. 

As bicycle racks are also affected, please move your bike the basement storage room, if it is not in daily use. 

If your bike is chained to the bike rack, we will without further warning cut the chain, in order to be able to 
moving bike and rack separately. When work in progress approaches the rack outside the community room, 
we will be posting on all floors that “bikes are removed from racks – chained bikes will be cut free”. 

If weather is favorable during the project, we estimate it will last no more than 12 weeks. Our contractor 
will do their best to keep access to the building as smooth as possible. Please accept the inconvenience that 
may occur temporarily – the final outcome of the project will justify it, for sure. 

Please do not hesitate contacting us, if any questions may arise. 

 

Best regards, 

Vejlesøparken staff / Hans Kramer 

 

    


